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Dear Sirs
 
Please find attached Public Health England’s response to the above consultation.
 
Should you require any further information please email the NSIP team at Nsipconsultations@phe.gov.uk
 
Kind regards
 
 
Carol Richards
NSIP Admin Team
 
*******************************************************************************************
The information contained in the Email and any attachments is confidential an d intended solely and for the
attention and use of the named addressee(s). It may not be disclosed to any other person without the express
authority of the PHE, or the intended recipient or both. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not
disclose, copy, distribute or retain this message or any part of it. This footnote also confirms that this Email has
been swept for computer viruses by Exchange Online Protection, but please re-sweep any attachments before
opening or saving. HTTP://www.phe.gov.uk
*******************************************************************************************

mailto:Nsipconsultations@phe.gov.uk
mailto:NorthKillingholme@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
mailto:Nsipconsultations@phe.gov.uk
mailto:Nsipconsultations@phe.gov.uk



 


 
 Environmental Hazards and 


Emergencies Department 


Centre for Radiation, Chemical and 


Environmental Hazards (CRCE) 


Seaton House 


City Link 


London Road 


Nottingham   NG2 4LA  


 nsipconsultations@phe.gov.uk 


 


www.gov.uk/phe  


 


Your Ref: EN10038 


Our Ref:   CIRIS 54004 


Dear Sirs 


 


Nationally Significant Infrastructure Project 


North Killinghome Power Project  EN010038 


APPLICATION TO MAKE A NON-MATERIAL CHANGE TO THE NORTH KILLINGHOLME 


(GENERATING STATION) ORDER 2014 


 


We received a letter from WSP on 13th August regarding the above application.  


 


We can confirm that we have no objection to the extension of the project commencement date by 5 


years (to October 2026) and do not wish to register any additional comments regarding the 


application.  


 


We note that we have replied to earlier consultations, as listed below, and this response should be 


read in conjunction with that earlier correspondence. 


Request for Scoping Opinion   20th June 2011 


Public Consultation: Section 42  06th June 2012 


Registration of Interest (RoI)   21st June 2013 


Response to questions re RoI  30th August 2013 


Further Response to Questions  11th October 2013 


 


The additional information supplied does not cause any change to Public Health England’s 


responses above. 


 


Yours faithfully 


 


On behalf of Public Health England 
nsipconsultations@phe.gov.uk 
Please mark any correspondence for the attention of National Infrastructure Planning 


Administration. 


The Secretary of State 


c/o The Planning Inspectorate 


Temple Quay House 


2 The Square 


Bristol   BS1 6PN 


25th September 2020 
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